
- VACANCY ANNOUNCEMENT - 

APPLICATIONS SOUGHT FOR THE POSITION OF 

MAYOR, CEDAR HIGHLANDS TOWN, UTAH 

 

The Town Council of Cedar Highlands, UT is requesting applications for the 

newly vacated position of Mayor. This position would complete the current term 

ending in 2021. Each application should include a brief resume of qualifications 

and insight as to the leadership qualities of the applicant. The Town Council will 

be appointing the successful candidate following interviews during an open 

meeting scheduled for July 17, 2019 at the Cedar City Library from 6:00-8:00pm.  

At this meeting the Council will conduct an open interview with all applicants 

meeting the fundamental requirements of being a fulltime resident and being 

registered to vote in the Municipality of Cedar Highlands Town.  

Applications must be submitted electronically before 5pm on 07/17/2019 to 

council2@cedarhighlands.org  
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